
From: Carol Zink [mailto:czinkie@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:47 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO to Northern Pass!!! 
 
Please add my name to the list of people who do not wish to see the Northern Pass Project 
receive approval from your committee for the following reasons: 
a.  NH is a beautiful state and one of its most important economic sectors is tourism.  The 192 
mile swath cut through our forests and neighborhoods for the purpose of erecting 135' steel 
towers would severely detract from the beauty of the state.   
b.  It would also drive property values down for those unfortunate enough to be in its path. 
c.  The energy is not for NH - it is for other states. 
d.  The jobs created would be only temporary and would not contribute much to the state’s 
economy. 
e.  Hydroelectric power is not green - dams cause flooding of forests which then produce 
methane which then produces mercury in the water.  Additionally, much of the land involved in 
these projects is taken from Native Canadian Tribes in direct opposition to signed treaties. 
f.  Allowing this project would curtail development of other more sustainable energy projects 
such as solar and wind. 
g.  Lines already exist that could carry the amount of power proposed by Eversource from 
Littleton down to Derry.  These lines are already built and have the excess capacity needed 
without further construction except at the Littleton and Derry ends.  
h.  If it has to come through, insist that it be buried, perhaps under Interstate 93. 
 
I spend a lot of time outdoors and am outraged and sad that this project has gotten as far as it 
has.  Please squelch it now. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Zink 
A voter in Holderness 
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